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Friday 28th April, 2023 
Dear Little Hill Community, 

New One-Way System 
 
 
During the May half term holiday, we will be installing new signs signalling a new one-way traffic system at 
the front of the school. 
 

 
 
 
We will be operating a new one-way system for ALL vehicles that come onto our school grounds. ALL 
vehicles will enter at gate A (see map above) and exit at gate B (see map above).  
 
To ensure the safety of our school community, both gates A and B will be closed to vehicles between 8.30 - 
9.00 and 15.00 - 15.30. 
 
These changes will take affect from Monday 5th June, 2023. 
 
Thank you for your continued support.  
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Mr I Mason   Mr R Scott  
Premises Officer  Assistant Premises Officer 
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